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We would like to stay in touch with you

As you are aware, recent changes to EU data protection law mean you will need to
actively opt in to continue receiving HIQA News and other news updates from HIQA

We would appreciate it if you could simply click the button below to continue receiving
news from HIQA or to opt out

Opt in or opt out here

After 25 May 2018, we will only be able to send our updates to those of you who have
confirmed that you wish to continue to receive our newsletters

With best wishes

The HIGQA News team
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